MAY 2024 VOL. 25, ISSUE 10



Generations Performing Arts Center - Monthly Newsletter



RECITAL 2024 IS HERE!

This is such an exciting time of year at Generations as our year-end recital is nearly here! We know there is a lot of information that gets sent out at this time of year from everyone. Some documents with important information can be found under the "Recital" bullet in the "Documents & Files" section of your Parent Portal. The dress rehearsal schedule is listed in the document labeled "Recital/Dress Rehearsal Schedule 2024" and information regarding our processes and other FAQ are in the document titled "Recital Information 2024". Please read over these before we head into our dress rehearsal event. We are excited for these fun weekends ahead!

GENERATIONS
Performing Arts Center



IN THIS ISSUE

RECITAL 2024

MAY BIRTHDAYS

SUMMER CLASSES & CAMPS

THE PARENT PORTAL

MARK YOUR CALENDERS

THANK YOU

MAY 2024 VOL 25, ISSUE 10

MAY BIRTHDAYS

James Allman, Hattie Asher, Genevieve Bannen, Madelyn Black, Mila Blanchard, Selah Casciotta, Mia Clark, Ella Conover, Aubrey Crawford, Connor Crump, Emma Deardurff, Ariadne Deitering, Emery Della Rocco, Ellison Denz, Elena Eustathios, Zoey Fenzel, Austin Fluty, Olivia Fulmer, Lucy Fury, Nora Gentry, Marence Hancharick, Shepard Heiney, Bowie Henry, Charlotte Holmes, Nikki Hoskinson, Lyla Johnson, Emberley Jones, Morgan Jones, Samuel Kantner, Kendall Kent, Mathilda Kravitz, Brooklyn Lawless, Nina Marinelli, Rosalie Miller, Scarlett Morlan, Piper Mundy, Kinsleigh Nolan, Avery Oberlin, Lydia Oberlin, Charlotte Peters, Vivian Pitts, Julia Poullas, Henleigh Reger, Lena Rengers, Natalie Rengers, Harlow Sittler, Ella Snow, Victoria Snyder, Addie Spreng, Kaiya Stapleton, Adrianna Vincent, Eliana Webb, Laine White, Emma Woods, Cora Young, Ella Young, Cara Zhou

SUMMER REGISTRATION

Summer is right around the corner, and with it, our Summer 2024 season! Summer classes are a great way for students to try out new styles of dance, stay active in the month of June, make new friends, and keep their skills sharp for the upcoming Fall season! This year, summer classes will run for three weeks, June 3rd-21st. Most classes are offered 4 days a week and students can choose to take a week at a time or twice a week for the 3 weeks. Our 4-day themed camps begin May 28th (featuring themes like Barbie, Taylor Swift, Bluey & MORE)! Full class and camp offerings are available on our website, and in the parent portal.

We hope you join us!!



THE PARENT PORTAL

Everyone registered at Generations has access to a personal account where they can find announcements on the bulletin board/news and notes, review their fees, view class files like choreography videos and hair/makeup how to, and download important documents related to upcoming studio events. If you ever misplace a form, or realize that an important deadline is coming up, you can find what you need in the Shared Files/Documents section of the portal! You can also view all previous emails in the Bulletin Board section (in a browser) or News & Notes (in the app) for future reference. This is our way of making resources readily available to you, all in one place, so you have what you need when you need it!

CLICK HERE

to access the Parent Portal or visit our website www-gen-pac.com and click the "Parent Portal" tab MAY 2024 VOL. 25, ISSUE 10

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

- May 3rd Dress Rehearsal at Westerville Central HS *See Parent Portal for scheduled time*
- May 6th 10th Bring a Stuffed Animal to Dance!
- May 13th 16th Spirit Week *See socials and email for details*
- May 16th Last Day of 2024 Season
- May 17th & 18th Recitals at Westerville Central HS
- May 24th 6:00 PM Come watch us perform at 4th Friday!
- June 3rd-21st Summer Classes and Camps! Click <u>HERE</u> to register now!

- June 15th 8:00 10:00 PM Pool party at The Lakes Country Club
 all Generations families welcome!
- June 22nd 5:00 PM The Pride & Spirit of America
- June 28th 6:00 PM Come watch us perform at 4th Friday!
- July 26th 6:00 PM Come watch us perform at Fourth Friday
- · July 29th-August 2nd CODC
- August 19th or 26th 1st Week of 2024-25 Season!

THANK YOU!

We have had such a wonderful 2023-24 season!! As this season comes to a close with the spring recital, we are so thankful for all of you who have trusted our staff with your children.

Thank you for being a part of the Generations Family and we can't wait to see everyone back for summer and fall classes!



BREAK A LEG!